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Notification 
 
 

           Sub:  Extension of submissiondate for 4th Sem. MBA Project report 

                       Ref: Hon’ble Vice Chancellor’s Approval dated 11.04.2020 

 

On account of lockdown in the wake of spread of COVID 19, the last date for the submission for 4th Sem. 

MBA Project report has been extended. As per the academic calendar, the date was 15th April 2020. 

 

The new date will be informed shortly. However, the students are advised to continue with their project 

work. 

 

 

                                                                                                                                        Sd/ 

                                                                                                                                    Registrar   

   Copy to: 

1. Dean, VTU 
2. Registrar (Evaluation), VTU 
3. Secretary to Honb’le VC 

                                                                                                                          

                                                                                                                                              

                                                                                                                                     


